
Attachment to Section 7. B. 
 
On February 20, 2009, the construction of the access road began. During the 
construction, the contractor inadvertently put brush in and drove over a portion of 
the drainage. The drainage did not have a defined bed and bank in the location. 
Intermittent flow made it appear that the stream was active. 
 
Warden Richard later saw the disturbance and directed the contractor to submit 
this notification. 
 
Photos of the disturbance have been supplied to Kim Burns at the Redding 
office. 


